University of Birmingham

Birmingham academic is awarded Visiting Fellowship

Posted on Wednesday 20th April 2011

Dr Luca Rubini has been awarded a Visiting Fellowship at the European University Institute in Florence.

He will visit the EUI in the Autumn term and carry out his research on the governance of legitimate subsidies in the WTO. In this context, he will

deliver two seminars in the Law Department to share the results of his research and canvass feedback. This visit is made possible by one grant of the
British Academy
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